10月23及24日粵語彌撒中 請宣讀員宣讀

堂區本週有以下事項報告

彌撒前:

- 1. 凡升讀二年級並準備初領聖體、告解的學生現可登記參加於 11 月 開始的新班,詳情請溜覽堂區網頁或前往堂區辦事處索取報名須知。 報名截止日期為 11 月 5 日。
- 2. 11 月 2 日 (星期二) 是追思已亡日。彌撒時間為早上 8 時、11 時及晚上 7 時 (國、粤)。教友若想為已故親友奉獻彌撒,請填上已故親友名字於特別奉獻信封,連同獻儀一起投入特設之奉獻箱內。
- 3.11月5日(首瞻禮六)恭敬耶穌聖心。早上8時彌撒後,教友可自由選擇朝拜聖體時間。請將名字登記在設於大堂的時間表上。
- 4. 堂區於今日各台彌撒中為 World Mission Sunday 收取奉獻,教友可把獻儀放在特備的信封內。請大家踴躍捐助。多謝!
- 5. 哥倫布騎士會和善牧中心感謝堂區教友於感恩節期間為有需要人士捐贈食物,這次共收集到6,407磅。再一次感激大家的支持和捐獻!

其他有關活動及消息,請瀏覽堂區網頁。

10月23日國語彌撒中 請宣讀員宣讀 堂區本週有以下事項報告

彌撒前:

- 1. 凡升讀二年級並準備初領聖體、告解的學生現可登記參加於 11 月 開始的新班,詳情請溜覽堂區網頁或前往堂區辦事處索取報名須知。 報名截止日期為 11 月 5 日。
- 2. 11 月 2 日 (星期二) 是追思已亡日。彌撒時間為早上 8 時、11 時及晚上 7 時 (國、粤)。教友若想為已故親友奉獻彌撒,請填上已故親友名字於特別奉獻信封,連同獻儀一起投入特設之奉獻箱內。
- 3.11月5日(首瞻禮六)恭敬耶穌聖心。早上8時彌撒後,教友可自由選擇朝拜聖體時間。請將名字登記在設於大堂的時間表上。
- 4. 堂區於今日各台彌撒中為 World Mission Sunday 收取奉獻,教友可把獻儀放在特備的信封內。請大家踴躍捐助。多謝!
- 5. 哥倫布騎士會和善牧中心感謝堂區教友於感恩節期間為有需要人士捐贈食物,這次共收集到6,407磅。再一次感激大家的支持和捐獻!

其他有關活動及消息,請瀏覽堂區網頁。

Announcements for Oct.24, 2021 2:00 pm English Mass

Before Mass:

- 1. Registration for the Sacrament of First Communion and First Reconciliation is now open for students in Gr 2. Please visit our parish website for instructions, syllabus, and registration form. Deadline for registration is Friday, November 5.
- 2. November 2, Tuesday, is All Souls' Day. Masses will be celebrated at 8:00am (Cantonese), 11am (Cantonese), and 7:00pm (Mandarin & Cantonese). Parishioners who wish to offer mass for their deceased family members or friends are requested to fill out the special envelopes and drop them, together with the donations into the special box.
- 3. There will be the Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament after the 8:00am Mass on First Friday, November 5. Vespers and Benediction at 7:00pm to be followed by Holy Mass. The Eucharistic Adoration schedule is located in the lobby. Please make yourself available and fill in the timeslot for Eucharistic Adoration.
- 4. Our Parish will be collecting donations for World Mission Sunday today. Kindly use the special envelopes for your offerings and thank you!
- 5. The Knights of Columbus and the Good Shepherd would like to thank our parishioners for their generosity in donating food for the needy. A total of 6,407lbs of food were collected. Thank you again for your continued support!!

For more news & information, please visit the Parish website.